
MEMO  
  
To:    FRA Accident Investigator  
From:   Kevin Breen, FRA Drug and Alcohol Division  
Subject:  Post-Accident Toxicological Test Results  

Re: BNSF in Pueblo CO on October 15, 2023 
Date:   October 24, 2023 
_____________________________________________________________________________  
  
Federal Railroad Administration (FRA) Post-Accident Forensic Toxicology Result Reports 
indicate the two employees tested each had negative test results.  
 

 

  


